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Dear Mr. Newman,

We are writing to support the Surrey School Districts application for a variance in the height
limit for the planned and much needed classroom addition at White Rock Elementary School.
We think the original planned design is the best way for this community.

Thank you.
Kind regards,

Diana Schinkel & Eddy Santos
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